
Cranberry  Harbors  District
Nov. Roundtable
Slides from our November Roundtable are posted at the link
below. In addition, a link to the Scouting Magazine discussion
on the new (2023) rule requiring registration of adults who
participate in overnight activities is posted. A technical
glitch prevented posting of the October Roundtable slide set.
A link to this presentation and to the slide addendum (slides
submitted  by  the  council  for  the  roundtable  too  late  for
inclusion  in  the  presentation)  is  posted.  Our  December
Roundtable  on  12/6  will  be  a  social  –  “Scout  Favorite
Desserts”. Bring your favorite (and the recipe) to share with
your fellow Scouters. Breakout will be combined to discuss
Pack/Troop/Crew joint activities. Hope to see you there.
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